
CITY OF PEWEE VALLEY 

MINUTES OF CITY COUNCIL 

Wednesday February 7, 2024 

The regular meeting of the City Council of Pewee Valley, Kentucky was held on Wednesday, 

February 7, 2024. In attendance were Mayor Bob Rogers, Council Members: Paige Bjorn, Emily 

Rademaker, Henry Walser, Norman Schippert and Angelica Shea. Also in attendance were City 

Attorney, John Singler, and city clerk Denise Haney 

Mayor Rogers called the meeting to order at 6:30 PM and led in the Pledge of Allegiance to the 

Flag. 

Henry Walser made a Motion to approve the January 2024 minutes of the City Council Meeting 

as written. Paige Bjorn seconded the motion, and all Council Members present voted in favor. 

Financial Report –3 residents remain with outstanding tax bills for 2023. 

Open Comments – Resident Kenny Lanham informed everyone that he has set up a FB page 

specifically for the city of Pewee Valley residents. It is called City of Pewee Valley Citizens 

Forum. Resident Rod Scannell asked about installing a flashing radar sign on Ash Avenue, 

mayor Rogers said he would contact the state highway department about it. He also asked about 

the process of getting a streetlight installed. Mayor Rogers told Rod to contact the clerk and Jim 

Allison about the process. 

Police Report – OCSO Conducted: 

Traffic stops - 60 

Traffic charges/tickets - 32 

Warnings/Courtesy Notices: - 40 

Calls for service: - 2 

House watch checks: - 11 

Arrests: - 1 

DUI: - 1 

 Pewee Valley Fire Chief York reports they have made 26 calls for service in Oct. 

 EMS assist - 7 

 Fire calls - 12 

 8 of the 19 were within the city limits. 

Announcements – Environmental Education Day is Friday April 26th.  

 

Council Member Reports- 

 



Public Safety – (Jim Allison) – No report. 

Central Park/Town Hall – (Angelica Shea) – No report. 

Communication – (Henry Walser) – No report. 

Sidewalks and Festivals- (Emily Rademaker) – No report 

 

Waste Management- (Paige Bjorn) – No report. 

Insurance/Water Quality (Norman Schippert) – No report. 

Roads- (Bob Rogers) – The mayor thanked Glenn Rowland for keeping the streets clear during the bout 

of bad weather. The city will be talking with the county about bidding out asphalt work on Shadowood 

Lane. 

New Business – Attorney Singler summarized and introduced Ordinance 1, Series 2024, an ordinance 

regulating low speed vehicle travel and establishing rules and regulations for low-speed scooters, 

and golf carts on public streets. The council discussed proposing an ordinance specifically for 

golf carts. Council member Paige Bjorn made a motion to table the ordinance until the specifics can be 

agreed upon, Norman Schippert seconded the motion and all council members present voted in favor. 

 

Pay Bills - Motion to pay bills by Henry Walser, seconded by Emily Rademaker and all approved.  

Adjourn - Motion to Adjourn made by Henry Walser, seconded Paige Bjorn, and all approved. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


